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24 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Following discussions between myself and the Board of Governors and due to circumstances beyond our control, we 

have taken the decision that St Dallan’s Primary School will no longer be able to provide childcare facilities for key 

workers for the foreseeable future.  

 

Whilst we willingly entered into offering this childcare, we have risk assessed again today and we feel we cannot 

guarantee your child’s safety in the current environment.  This is not a decision which we have come to lightly but we 

hope you will all support us in these difficult times. 

 

The decision of course does not impact on the support we will continue to offer our parents, guardians and pupils. 

All staff, both teaching and non-teaching, will continue to work remotely so that your children can maintain some 

element of their education at home.  We remain committed to the learning and teaching of all our pupils.   

 

We realise that this will cause difficulties for those families of key workers and for that, again, we apologise. 

However, as educators, our primary responsibility is to ensure that your child is safe, healthy and happy whilst in our 

care and we currently cannot guarantee that for you. 

 

To our key workers, please accept our sincerest thanks for the work you are doing. 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs U Farrell      Mr W Reilly 

Principal       Chairperson of the Board of Governors 
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